
Randwick Primary School: 
Resilience, Passion, Success

NEWSLETTER 17th November 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are looking forward to celebrating the start of the world cup 
on Monday. Don't forget to send your child in wearing colours of 
one of the football teams or football kit.

We are excited about beginning to practice our nativity 
performance. The children now have their lines and we thank 
parents for supporting them to know them off by heart.

Thanks to all the parents who supported Buzzard class in their DT 
learning this week. It was great to see so many of you.

Many Thanks

Mr Hodgkinson

Diary Dates

Please ensure meal 
bookings for week 
commencing 28th

November by midnight on 
the 22nd November.

Please see next week’s 
bulletin below 

Christmas Dinner Day

8th December

Please book your child’s 
Christmas Dinner through 
Parentpay by Tuesday 29th

November

Christmas Menu

Roast chicken with pigs in 
blankets stuffing and seasonal 

veg

Corn fillet with seasonal veg

Gingerbread Man

Library Fundraising

The Library Team are having a cake sale after school 
on Thursday 24th November to raise money for new 

books. All cakes/biscuits/sweet treats welcome please 
- to be left in the office on the morning of the sale. 

Thank you!



EVENT AFTER SCHOOL

Monday

21st November

FIFA World Cup Day

Children to dress in football 

kits or a colour of a World Cup 

Team.

Tuesday

22nd November Cross Country Club

Please book school lunches 

for week commencing 28th

November by midnight 

Tuesday 22nd November

Wednesday

23rd November

Forest School 

Owls/ Y5 am

Y1 pm 

please ensure you child wears 

appropriate clothing.  Long 

sleeved tops and 

trousers/leggings with old 

trainers or wellingtons

Gardening Club

Singing Club

Computing Club

Forest School After School Club 

Starts

Pre booked sessions – please 

book directly

https://bookwhen.com/allseas

onsforestschool

Thursday 

24th November

Friday

25th November

PE sessions for Buzzards, 

Kestrels and Hawks

Please can the children wear 

PE kit to school

WEEKLY BULLETIN

https://bookwhen.com/allseasonsforestschool


CLASS NEWS

Buzzards

Owls

It's been a wacky week in Buzzards. We had a 

great time making our wacky racers this week at 

school, and we appreciated having those of you 

who could come. I'm not sure who had the most 

fun with the task!?

We have enjoyed studying Isambard Kingdom 

Brunel's contributions to engineering history and 

creating many of his creations.

Thank you for your continued support. 😄

Owls have been learning about the properties 

of shapes and put our new knowledge to 

good use in lots of different ways this week.



Kestrels

Hawks

Kestrel's trip to Gloucester Mosque and 

Cathedral was a fantastic experience!

The children used some fantastic map 

reading skills to help us get from one location 

to the next. We found out there were a lot of 

similarities in the way people worship in both 

of these special buildings. We had the 

opportunity to try on traditional clothes that 

some Muslims wear to visit a mosque. We 

also learned the rituals for washing before 

prayer. In the Cathedral, we explored the 

Bible stories behind the incredible paintings 

and windows. We got to try on a Bishop's 

mitre, climb a lecturn, and reenact a 

Christening.

In Hawks, we have been working hard on fractions. We 

have compared fractions and looked at equivalent 

fractions as well as fractions of amounts. We have also 

been busy recording our poems onto scratch and 

animating them.



OTHER NEWS

House Teams

We have recently reviewed and 
amended our house groups for 
more consistency in school for 

sporting events, in school 
events and team points.

We have added a fourth group 
to Randwick School and have 

named this Haresfield. This may 
mean that your child has now 

been allocated a different house 
group. Please ask your child 

which house group they are in 
although a message will be sent 

out to parents in due course.

For this year's Christmas raffle we 
already have some great prizes. In 
addition we would like to make up a 
hamper per year group. It would be 
great if you could donate with 
anything from a packet of biscuits to 
soaps or wine. Please pass on your 
donations to the following, who will 
collect them together to arrange a 
lovely hamper.

Owls – Hannah
Y1 – Jordan
Y2 – Helen
Y3 – Jana
Y4 – Kelly
Y5 – Mel
Y6 – Roz

Many thanks for your support.
PFoRS

PFoRS

DOODLE MATHS

We are excited to announce that, following a 
successful trial of Doodle Maths and Tables, 
Randwick has decided to adopt Doodle as our 
maths online platform going forward. We have 
made this decision following feedback from 
children and staff. We feel confident that 
Doodle's personalised features and mastery-
based activities will better support children with 
essential practice. The carefully designed 
activities on Doodle will also better challenge 
children to go deeper within each area of their 
learning.

Doodle maths/tables incorporates all of the 
benefits of Mathletics and Times Table Rock Stars 
combined and therefore will be our only online 
Maths learning platform going forward.

This week, your child will bring home their log in. 
Please could you support them to familiarise
themselves with Doodle and have a go at the 
activities at home.

Kind regards
Miss Newbould (Randwick Maths Subject Lead)



WEEKLY AWARDS

Jay – for help with selling the Remembrance day 
items

Noah – for help with selling the Remembrance day 
items

Imogen – for persevering with simplifying fractions

Bella – for working so hard on identifying multiples 
of 3

Seb – for persevering with placing fractions on 
number lines

Elsie – for making a wacky racer independently.   A 
super racer!

Sophia – for outstanding effort and resilience 
within Maths

Izzy – for helping others and being kind and 
friendly to Emmie on our school trip

Henio – for being wonderfully enthusiastic in all he 
does!

Lenny - for excellent listening and attention in 

lessons.
Nina – for perseverance in fire lighting in forest 
school

Sunkai – for being enthusiastic in our spelling 
sessions 

Harper – for being really enthusiastic in her 
learning

Rufus – being enthusiastic during our spelling 
sessions

Rufus – for always being friendly and polite and putting a 
smile on my face with your jokes!


